
axcerpt from a letter from Dr. Cyril wWecht, dated 4 september 1970 

With regard to the Oswald autopsy report, I cannet tell yeu whether 
the Rh factor is routinely determined and listed in Dallas autopsy reports. 

I can tell you that our Office and other medical-legal investigative 
offices with which I em familiar do not make Rh determinations unless 

it is a relevant and essential scientific issue in a particular case. 
Whether or not its absence from the Cswald autopsy report is sisnificant 

depends on the validity of the Dallas critic's statement that such a 
determination is routinely and uniformly made in autopsies done by the 
Dallas Medical Examiner's Office.


